
  

1

Kerri Wright is Sworn in for a Three-Year Term 
on the Chester School District Board of 
Education

January 7, 2014

Kerri Wright of Porzio, Bromberg & Newman P.C. (Porzio) took the oath of office for a new three-year term on the Chester 
School District Board of Education. The ceremony, which took place on January 6th, begins Wright's third term on the 
board.

In a second order of business, Wright was nominated for President and the board concurred unanimously. Wright 
previously served as President of the Board, Chair of the Board's Personnel and Governance Committee, and Chair of the 
Board's negotiation team.

Kerri Wright is counsel at Porzio and a member of the firm's Commercial Practice Group. She focuses her practice in the 
areas of education and employment law.

Reported in the Mendham-Chester Patch

http://mendham-chester.patch.com/groups/schools/p/wright-ronco-selected-to-lead-chester-school-board--again

